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Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #18






March 2, 2010
Present: Andrisani, Fricker, Cipra, Blendell, Morgan, Imbrie, Caldwell, Irudayaraj, Irazoqui, Harris.

Guests:  Ruth Streveler and Demetra Evangelou. Recorder: Higgins
1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 10:36 am in ARMS 3001.

2. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Andrisani to approve the agenda for meeting #18.  The agenda was approved with no dissenting votes.

3. A motion was made by Imbrie and seconded by Andrisani to approve minutes #17 of 2/23/10.  Discussion followed.  The minutes were approved with no dissenting votes. 
4. A motion was made by Imbrie and seconded by Andrisani to approve EFD 55-10, ENE 503 Engineering Education Inquiry for distribution to the faculty.  ENE faculty Ruth Streveler and Demetra Evangelou presented the document and answered questions.  After discussion and recommendations for edits EFD 55-10 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes and one abstention.   

5. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Fricker to bring from the table EFD 42-09, CEM 30200, Practical Applications for Construction Engineering.  A motion was also made to bring from the table EFD’s 21-10, CEM 29000, Construction Engineering Seminar and EFD 12-10, CEM 45000, Building Systems in Construction.  Both motions were approved.  Fricker discussed the document edits and following discussion, EFD’s 42-09, 21-10, and 12-10 were approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with one abstention.
6. Website Changes – Cipra asked the committee for their input on changes to the current website database.  Discussion of the “flag” and the difference of simply making comments or actually flagging a document was discussed in length.  The option of possibly having a check box that states a person is flagging a document or better yet, having two boxes, one for issuing a flag and one for providing comments only with no flag could be shown for clarity.  The committee discussed making the comments public, but not showing the name of the person who made them.  There could be a statement saying that all comments made are public.  This will allow others to see what has already been stated and make comments on previous comments.  Higgins will meet with the web developer to discuss the feasibility of adding these potential options.
7. The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 am. [image: image1.png]
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